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Hello, I live in the beautiful town of North Bend, Oregon. I strongly oppose the 

movement to bypass these environmental regulations, which have been put in place 

to protect environments and communities like mine. My home, my community, and 

this unique ecosystem deserve the same care and respect as any other, and as a 

beautiful natural resource it absolutely needs to be protected.  


